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Dear Parents, 
We are excited to announce that on <<launch date>> we will launch a Rosetta Stone® 
program as part of our world language curriculum.  
 
This unique opportunity represents an investment in developing your child’s cultural and 
linguistic understanding. Colleges, universities, and employers will be looking for skills that 
set your child apart—and the grasp of a world language is one such skill. 
 
We are asking your child to spend just <<one hour>> a week in their <<chosen language>> 
program as part of their world language course. This interactive program will be incorporated 
into lesson time but can also be accessed from home for homework.  
 
Your child will be able to access their personal account at: 
<<https://[uniqueportal].rosettastoneclassroom.com/en-US>>  
 
If you have any questions please contact <<champion>>, or visit the school website. 


